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Our ladies and gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home received a special visit on Wednesday 20 December – from Father

Christmas himself!

Father Christmas went around our Home ringing his bell and handing out special gifts and Christmas cards to all of our ladies and

gents who were on the Nice List! The gift bags were brimming with chocolates, shortbread, gingerbread, aftershave, perfumes, body

wash and little elf teddies.

Our residents each had a big smile on their face meeting Father Christmas and some even asked if they could touch his beard!

Our Woodstock team would like to wish all of our lovely residents a very happy Christmas and best wishes for 2024.
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